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On behalf of Burnaby City Council and the citizens of Burnaby, it is my pleasure to welcome 

Joe Roberts to our city and to commend the entire Push for Change Foundation for its efforts 

in raising awareness and funds to prevent youth homelessness in Canada. We are honoured 

to have you here in Burnaby and it is my privilege to offer our sincere appreciation and 

congratulations on tackling the trip from coast to coast while making an impact in 

communities all along the way.  

 

The 9,100 kilometer journey that started on May 1st, 2016 in Newfoundland comes through 

Burnaby on September 28th, 2017 and I want to congratulate all those involved in this grass 

roots movement for change. The Push for Change Campaign has drawn attention to an issue 

that is critical to many cities here in B.C. and others throughout Canada and adds a strong 

voice to the advocacy efforts taken by the City of Burnaby in our conversations with Federal, 

Provincial, and Regional governments.  

 

The story of Joe Roberts and the Push for Change Campaign is an incredibly inspiring one 

and you can be sure all the citizens of Burnaby and Canada are behind you. Congratulations 

again and all the best for the last leg of your journey! 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Derek R. Corrigan 
      M A Y O R                                                        

 


